
To whom it may concern, 

As a frequent customer of Hugos Manly, I am writing in support of their Development 
Application to have additional outdoor seating. 

Hugo’s is a fantastic establishment and is run so professionally and is a great asset to manly. 
With additional seating for 68 seats this will allow Hugos to accommodate more locals and 
visitors to enjoy their great venue. 
We have experienced the outdoor seating on many occasions and to have more seats with 
allow them to be able to offer more people with the outdoor experience. 

Kind Regards

Suellen Whitfield 
147 Warriewood Road 
Warriewood NSW 2102
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